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	Item 
	Action Item
	Status  (Update)
	Responsibility 

	

	Action Item 1: 
	Ms. Lapointe will do a follow-up with employees on the activities of wellbeing at FHM and will share it with the UMCC members at the next meeting

	Secretariat did a follow-up with FHM on February 18, 2019. Sylvie will discuss it at the April 25 meeting 

	Sylvie Lapointe

	

	Action Item 2: 
	UMCC secretariat will share the email and the tools sent to the AE employees on Career management Support with the UMCC members

	Email shared with all UMCC members on December 14, 2018
	UMCC Secretariat

	

	Action Item 3: 
	The UHEW poster and the objective of the fear of reprisals campaign will be discussed at a monthly regular meeting of the Respect Steering Committee (probably January)
	Was discussed at the Respect Steering Committee of January 9 (lead by Terry and Ronald) and the Respect Steering Committee members supported the initiative

HR through Workplace Well Being has the lead on the fear of reprisals campaign at DFO but the Respect Initiative suggested to them to play a role of support when it is the time to implement a departmental action on that

DFO draft poster was presented and discussed at the 1st National UMCC Sub-Committee on Global Wellness on February 28, 2019. Results will be discussed at the June 20, 2019 National UMCC (terry Fleet for the Union and Ronald Theriault for the Respect Initiative are on this sub-committee)
	Terry Fleet and Ronald Theriault

	

	Action Item 4: 
	Mr. Jeff MacDonald and Mr. Fleet of PIPSC and Mr. Panas from UHEW agreed to meet together and discuss the transition when there are progresses in this file (Oceans Management reorganization)
	· Last year, PIPSC & UHEW agreed to consult their members regarding a training curriculum for them to acquire new skills and help them during the transition of their modified duties but progress on other aspects still have to be done before this step takes place (ex: work descriptions, org charts etc..)
· To move the files forward, at the April 25, 2019 meeting, PIPSC will provide a proposal to provide more timely, perhaps monthly updates to all staff on what positions have been filled and any adjustments to org charts etc. Work descriptions and, as well the apparent or real (?) disparity between levels, and responsibilities required of employees across the FPP regions. Also the hiring process that used recorded interviews.
	T. Fleet & T. Panas & J. MacDonald
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